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Jonathan Robbins Discusses Implications
of Federal Shift on State Marijuana Laws
with Washington Post
January 5, 2018

Cannabis Practice Chair Jonathan Robbins was
quoted in a Washington Post report titled, “Federal
Position on Pot Met with Confusion, Pushback,”
regarding Attorney General Jeff Sessions’ decision to
change federal enforcement priorities affecting the
legal marijuana sector. While the action does not
change any of the nation’s marijuana laws, Robbins
explained the practical implications businesses may
face from this policy shift, as well as the steps
industry players should take now to ensure their
compliance with state laws.

Click here to view this news.
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